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Shifting of Centralised Pass Issue Cell (CPIC) and Reception Office-PH 

 

Hon’ble Members are informed that due to the ongoing redevelopment of external areas in 

the Parliament House Complex, the Centralized Pass Issue Cell (CPIC) and Reception Office-PH 

presently situated at Talkatora Road–II will be functional in the North Utility Block of Parliament 

House on the Red Cross Road w.e.f. Monday, the 18 March, 2024. The telephone numbers of the 

concerned offices are as under: 

 

Centralized Pass Issue Cell (CPIC) :  011-2308 2675/ 2676/2677/2681/2685. 

Reception Office   :  011-2308 2221/2222 

 

Kind co-operation of Hon’ble Members is solicited. 

          
 
 
 

 
 

UTPAL KUMAR SINGH 
                                                                                                                      Secretary General 

 


